
Friday January 10th 2020 

Dear Parents 

On behalf of us all at Laleham Lea may I wish you a 

Happy New Year. I hope you enjoyed a lovely 

Christmas and a good start to 2020 thus far. 

It has been lovely to see everyone back looking 

smart in their uniforms, ready for the new term 

ahead. 

Many of our Year 6 Pupils have been taking              

entrance exam tests for local Independent Schools 

this week; good luck to you all, I am sure you all did 

your very best and we look forward to hearing of 

your success. 

We are enjoying our new menu from Nourish which 

started this week. Menu cards have been sent 

home and the menu is also available on the school 

website. We are all looking forward to a special 

‘Pirate Day’ Menu next Thursday (further details 

overleaf). 

Looking forward to next week, Canon Frank will be 

joining us for our ‘Start of a new Term’ Mass on 

Wednesday in the Long Room. Parents are invited 

to join us for this. 

Tickets for the ever-popular PTA Quiz night on       

February 6th will be on sale soon, please save the 

date for what is always a fun and fiercely            

competitive evening. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend 

Ms Barry  - Head Teacher 

 

Stars of the Week 



Swimming 

Years 3 and 6 now swim 

on Mondays. 

Please ensure your child 

brings their swimming 

kit including: plain navy 

swimming costume or 

trunks, towel, goggles 

and a school swimming 

hat. 

Nursery News  

This week Nursery have been investigating the      

topic ‘winter’. The children enjoyed listening to a 

story called ‘The Snowman’ and participated in    

answering questions to reinforce their knowledge 

about the structure of the story.  

As an extension to this activity the children had the 

choice of creating their own snowman using a      

variety of 2D shapes, glitter and small sticks. We 

discussed the shapes that we used and their      

properties, for example: How many sides/corners 

does a square have? This helped to expand our mathematical language.  

Miss Hodgsden 



Monday Jan 
13th 

  

Swimming 

Latin 

Spanish 

Scrabble 

Art Club 

11+ Booster 

Reading 

Yrs. 1 3&6 

Yrs. 5-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Yrs. 1-2 

Juniors 

Yrs. 1-2 

Kit needed 

1.05-1.35pm 

12.40-1.05pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday Jan 
14th 

Chess 

Homework  

CPFC 

French Club 

Accelerated Maths 

 

Yrs. 4-5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

all 

Yr.5 

1-1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Weds Jan 15th Travel the World 

Homework 

Games 

Tennis 

Yrs. 3-4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs.1-6 

1.05-1.35 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday Jan 
16th 

Drama 

Music Theory 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

STEM 

Ballet 

 

 

Lego Club 

LAMDA 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yr.5 

Nursery 

Reception 

Y1/2 

Rec-Yr.2 

12.30-1pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.45pm 

4.45-5.15pm 

3.30-4pm 
Friday Jan 17th Prayer Club 

Art Club 

Fencing 

All 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

12.35-1.05 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C January 13th 2020 

Dates for you diary this term: 

February 6th—PTA Quiz Night 

February 11th—Safer Internet Day 

February 17th-21st—Half Term 

March 17th—Easter Concert (Yrs.3-6) 

March 27th (12.15pm)—End of term 


